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Heroes of History Will Durant 2002-04-23 In the
tradition of his own bestselling masterpieces The Story
of Civilization and The Lessons of History, Pulitzer
Prize–winning historian Will Durant traces the lives and
ideas of those who have helped to define civilization,
from its dawn to the beginning of the modern world.
Heroes of History is a book of life-enhancing wisdom and
optimism, complete with Durant's wit, knowledge, and
unique ability to explain events and ideas in simple,
exciting terms. It is the lessons of our heritage passed
on for the edification and benefit of future
generations—a fitting legacy from America's most beloved
historian and philosopher. Will Durant's popularity as
America's favorite teacher of history and philosophy
remains undiminished by time. His books are accessible
to readers of every kind, and his unique ability to
compress complicated ideas and events into a few pages
without ever "talking down" to the reader, enhanced by
his memorable wit and a razor-sharp judgment about men
and their motives, made all of his books huge
bestsellers. Heroes of History carries on this tradition
of making scholarship and philosophy understandable to
the general reader, and making them good reading, as
well. At the dawn of a new millennium and the beginning
of a new century, nothing could be more appropriate than
this brilliant book that examines the meaning of human
civilization and history and draws from the experience
of the past the lessons we need to know to put the
future into context and live in confidence, rather than
fear and ignorance.
A Classification and Subject Index, for Cataloguing and
Arranging the Books and Pamphlets of a Library Melvil
Dewey 1876 The plan of the following Classification and
Index was developed early in 1873. It was the result of
several months' study of library economy as found in
some hundreds of books and pamphlets, and in over fifty
personal visits to various American libraries. In this
study, the author became convinced that the usefulness
of these libraries might be greatly increased without
additional expenditure. Three years practical use of the
system here explained, leads him to believe that it will
accomplish this result; for with its aid, the
catalogues, shelf lists, indexes, and cross references
essential to this increased usefulness, can be made more
economically than by any other method which he has been
able to find. The system was devised for cataloguing and
indexing purposes, but it was found on trial to be
equally valuable for numbering and arranging books and
pamphlets on the shelves.
Rip Van Goofy Disney Book Group 2011-11-04 Rip Van Goofy
was a friendly fellow who lived in a sleepy town. He was
always chatting with his friends and loved to go
fishing. But when his friends were busy one sunny
afternoon, Rip Van Goofy set out alone to fish at his
favorite fishing hole. Then, with his line in the water,
Goofy fell asleep...and woke up forty years later! Don't
miss this retelling of the classic tale of Rip Van
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Winkle—with a Disney twist!
Exploring the Bible Stephen Harris 2009-02-26 Exploring
the Bible provides students with a clear, concise, and
accessible introduction to the Bible, both Old and New
Testaments. The book combines current scholarship with a
fresh, readable analysis of the biblical literature,
placing each document in its socio-historical context.
Student-friendly, it facilitates learning with helpful
pedagogical features, ranging from "Key Topics/Themes"
summarizing crucial information at the head of each
chapter to an extensive glossary of essential terms at
the end of the book. At the close of each chapter,
"Questions for Discussion and Review" contribute to
stimulating class discussions. "Recommended Readings"
emphasize the most current--and easily accessible-references for further study.
Whitman Poetry Walt Whitman 2019-06-25 Collection of
Whitman poetry in modern font with extensive index. This
is a must-have for students of Whitman.
Manheimer's Cataloging and Classification, Revised and
Expanded Jerry Saye 1999-09-09 This work has been
revised and updated to include the Anglo-American
Cataloguing Rules (2nd ed), the Dewey Decimal System
Classification (21st ed) and the Library of Congress
Classification Schedules. The text details the essential
elements of the International Standard Bibliographic
Description; introduces the associated OCLC/MARC
specifications; and more. The downloadable resources
give more than 500 PowerPoint slides and graphics
identical to the text, in addition to scans of the title
page, and title page verso and other illustrations that
support examples from Anglo-American Cataloguing Rules
(2nd ed).
Notes from the Hyena's Belly Nega Mezlekia 2015-04-07 In
this acclaimed memoir, Mezlekia recalls his boyhood in
the arid city of Jijiga, Ethiopia, and his journey to
manhood during the 1970s and 1980s. He traces his
personal evolution from child to soldier--forced at the
age of eighteen to join a guerrilla army. And he
describes the hardships that consumed Ethiopia after the
fall of Emperor Haile Selassie and the rise to power of
the communist junta, in whose terror thousands of
Ethiopians died. Part autobiography and part social
history, Notes from the Hyena's Belly offers an
unforgettable portrait of Ethiopia, and of Africa,
during the defining and turbulent years of the last
century.
My Symphony William Henry Channing 1997-11 An
illustrated verse offers reflection on such virtues as
simplicity, honesty, patience, and modesty
Achtung-Panzer! Heinz Guderian 1995 This is one of the
most significant military books of the twentieth
century. By an outstanding soldier of independent mind,
it pushed forward the evolution of land warfare and was
directly responsible for German armoured supremacy in
the early years of the Second World War. Published in
1937, the result of 15 years of careful study since his
days on the German General Staff in the First World War,
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Guderian's book argued, quite clearly, how vital the
proper use of tanks and supporting armoured vehicles
would be in the conduct of a future war. When that war
came, just two years later, he proved it, leading his
Panzers with distinction in the Polish, French and
Russian campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age,
exactly as he had forecast. This first English
translation of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an
introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
The Ripley Scroll Victor Shaw 2018-02-15 The 'Ripley
scroll' or 'Ripley Scrowle' is a paramount alchemical
work of the 15th century as it depicts the mystical and
laborious process for the pursuit of the Philosopher's
Stone. A legendary substance that can turn base metals
into gold and can also be used in the making of the
elixir of life, providing its possessor with prolonged
life or even Immortality. This Facsimile contains a
detailed enhanced scan of the entire scroll on a
continuous page-by-page format and a chapter with the
scroll's interpretation and transcription.
Costume Encyclopedia Hikaru Hayashi 2005 Presents a
guide to drawing manga comics, using step-by-step line
drawings to show how characters are created, with an
emphasis on costumes of intimate apparel.
Crane Origami Mieko Baba 2007 With clear, easy to follow
instructions and beautiful colour photos, this book
shows readers how to make 64 unusual and practical
folded paper creations in Japanese crane origami
tradition.
Slave Stealers Timothy Ballard 2018-09-04 Follow two
abolitionists who fought one of the most shockingly
persistent evils of the world: human trafficking and
sexual exploitation of slaves. Told in alternating
chapters from perspectives spanning more than a century
apart, read the riveting 19th century first-hand account
of Harriet Jacobs and the modern-day eyewitness account
of Timothy Ballard. Harriet Jacobs was an AfricanAmerican, born into slavery in North Carolina in 1813.
She thwarted the sexual advances of her master for years
until she escaped and hid in the attic crawl space of
her grandmother's house for seven years before escaping
north to freedom. She published an autobiography of her
life, Incidents in the Life of a Slave Girl, which was
one of the first open discussions about sexual abuse
endured by slave women. She was an active abolitionist,
associated with Frederick Douglass, and, during the
Civil War, used her celebrity to raise money for black
refugees. After the war, she worked to improve the
conditions of newly-freed slaves. As a former Special
Agent for the Department of Homeland Security who has
seen the horrors and carnage of war, Timothy Ballard
founded a modern-day "underground railroad" which has
rescued hundreds of children from being fully enslaved,
abused, or trafficked in third-world countries. His
story includes the rescue and his eventual adoption of
two young siblings--Mia and Marky, who were born in
Haiti. Section 2 features the lives of five
abolitionists, a mix of heroes from past to present, who
call us to action and teach us life lessons based on
their own experiences: Harriet Tubman--The "Conductor";
Abraham Lincoln--the "Great Emancipator"; Little Mia-the sister who saved her little brother; Guesno Mardy-the Haitian father who lost his son to slave traders;
and Harriet Jacobs--a teacher for us all.
When Love is Done Ethel Davis 1895
The Compound of Alchemy Sir George Sir George Ripley
2018-04-03 The Ancient Hidden Art of Alchemie,
Containing the right and perfect means To make the
Philosophers Stone Aurum Potabile, with other Excellent
Experiments, Divided lnto Twelve Gates. Sir George
Ripley (c. 1415-1490) was an English Augustinian canon,
author, and alchemist.
Around the World in Cut-Outs Paperboyo 2018-03-13 The
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world is so much more than it seems! With only paper,
scissors, a camera, and his vivid imagination, globehopping artist Paperboyo transforms real iconic
landmarks and settings around the world into works of
art and amusement by just holding up a cutout and
snapping a photo. Here is New York's Guggenheim Museum
as a flowerpot, the Eiffel Tower sporting butterfly
wings, a giant octopus peeking its tentacles out of the
Roman Colosseum, and nearly a hundred more images of
wonder and humor. Featuring favorites from his wildly
popular Instagram feed plus many never-before-seen
delights, entertaining captions, behind-the-scenes, and
cutouts for readers to make their own images, Around the
World in Cutouts encourages a different and delightful
view of the world around us.
Romantic Country: The Third Tale Eriy 2017-05-02
Cheerful rural villages, forests, lakeside scenery, and
magical people await you and your colored pencils in
this follow-up to Romantic Country: A Fantasy Coloring
Book and Romantic Country: The Second Tale by Japanese
illustrator Eriy, who uses an ink-dipped toothpick to
draw each intricate design. Inside are pages and pages
of provincial delights for you to bring to life through
coloring: magical forests filled with fairies,
delightful town squares bustling with people, whimsical
village scenes, charming castles with towers-and so much
more, sure to delight people of all ages. Romantic
Country: The Third Tale will whisk you away to a blackand-white fantasy land that you can bring to colorful
life.
City Coloring Book Creative Coloring 2018-02-19 This
fantastic cities coloring book features inspiring
illustrations from countries around the world including
London, Paris, New York, San Francisco, and Rome. Color
the Eiffel Tower, London Bridge, the Leaning Tower of
Pisa, the Vatican, the Empire State Building, the Taj
Mahal, city skylines, cathedrals, and more. Contains 40
full-page designs. Printed single side for ease of
removal and no bleed through Large 8 1/2 x 11 inch pages
Pure white, 50 lb paper
Embroidery in Religion and Ceremonial Beryl Dean 1981
Happiness Shuzo Oshimi 2017 DARK APPETITES Makoto begs
Nora to undo the horrific change she has wrought upon
his body, even as Yuuki is increasingly consumed by his
own thirst. Unaware of his escalating taste for
violence, Yuuki’s girlfriend Nao is convinced that her
affection can tame the beast he is becoming. But even if
the love of a girl will be enough to stop the body count
from rising, Makoto is coming to realize that he’s
merely the newest player in a very old war…
Cervical, Breast and Prostate Cancer (Black and White)
iConcept Press 2014-07-16 Cervical cancer and breast
cancer are two of the most common cancers found in
women. Cervical cancer is when cancer arises from the
cervix. Early on there are typically no symptoms. Later
symptoms may include abnormal vaginal bleeding, pelvic
pain or pain during sex. Breast cancer is when cancer
develops from breast tissue. Signs of breast cancer may
include a lump in the breast, a change in breast shape,
dimpling of the skin, fluid coming from the nipple, or a
red scaly patch of skin. Prostate cancer is when cancer
develops in the prostate, a gland in the male
reproductive system. It may initially cause no symptoms.
In later stages it can cause difficulty urinating, blood
in the urine, or pain in the pelvis, back or when
urinating. This book provides some latest research and
findings on breast cancer, cervical cancer and prostate
cancer. The aim of this book is to serve as an important
reference book for individuals working in biomedical
laboratories, and for clinical professionals. There are
totally 13 chapters in this book. Chapter 1 proposes an
outlook on different endoscopic surgical procedures to
treat cervical cancer, using traditional laparoscopy and
robotics. Chapter 2 reviews the clinical results of
carbon ion radiotherapy (C-ion RT) for uterine cervical
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cancer. Carbon-ion RT has been established as a safe
short-term treatment for locally advanced uterine
cervical cancer. Chapter 3 summarises chrysin inhibits
proliferation, induces apoptosis and reduce angiogenesis
in most tested cancer cells, including cervical cancer
cells. Chapter 4 shows that involving physicians in the
promotion of public health programs and initiatives is a
viable option. Chapter 5 summarizes the published
findings about the controversial role of METCAM, a cell
adhesion molecule, in the progression of human breast
cancer. Chapter 6 focuses on the biology of "neu" in
breast cancer - the potential mechanisms that may
contribute to tumor resistance and the numerous
uncertainties that persist despite the bona-fide
progress made in treating this particular subtype of
breast cancer. Chapter 7 describes the mechanisms by
which estrogen can exert its role in estrogenresponsive
cells, focusing on specific aspects of estrogen receptor
signaling. Moreover, this chapter shows how some of the
proteins involved in estrogen receptor signaling can be
used as predictive markers in breast cancer and
describes a proposed clinical study related to the
combined use of two drugs (bortezomib and tamoxifen) as
therapeutic agents for estrogen receptor negative breast
cancers. Chapter 8 summarizes the recent studies
indicating that AngII facilitates breast cancer
metastasis by contributing to the cross-talk between
cancer cells and the host stroma. Chapter 9 focuses on a
rationale pharmaceutical development along with a
detailed understanding of biological effects so as to
accelerate the incorporation of nanocarriers in breast
cancer therapy. Chapter 10 summarizes the mTOR pathway
and the clinical results in breast cancer treatment,
relating them to results obtained using cultured MCF-7
breast cancer tamoxifen resistant sublines. Chapter 11
discusses how to develop a standard extraction method,
yielding tomato products which are suitable for cell
cultures, and enable product comparison of different
tomato varieties. Chapter 12 describes principles and
processes that are involved in investigating biological
or clinical problems with nuclear magnetic resonance
(NMR) based metabolomics - an approach that involves the
global analysis of metabolites. The authors use prostate
cancer as a case study to outline the processes,
applications and potential of metabolomics for inform
scientists and clinicians. Chapter 13 discusses the
epidemiology, screening, diagnosis and treatment options
of prostate cancer and its association with
osteoporosis.
My Watercolor Paintings Raissa La Caille 2020-06-29 This
book is a compilation of some of my watercolor
creations. It is not a comprehensive collection but a
preview of subject matter and the artist's style. The
inspiration for each painting is unique and holds
special significance for the artist.
The Dramatic Monologue Frances Bridges Carleton 1977
Everything Is Always Perfect Ivan Paganacci 2018-09-06 A
banal man finds himself on an astonishing journey, much
to his annoyance; a lonely man starts a unique dating
service in his quest to find a perfect wife; a college
girl learns that her roommate isn't what she seems; an
annual meeting of the global elite gets a surprise,
deadly guest; a first-grader needs to use the bathroom
but the teacher won't let him; and a man discovers that
leaving reality for something potentially much more
interesting is as simple as walking through a door...
with one important catch. These and other stories in
Everything Is Always Perfect deliver savage humor in
their investigation of assumed truths and imagined
possibilities.
Zero Justice Omar Zahid 2020-08-26 Our story takes place
in Arizona during the years 1898 and 1899. Many true
stories of the Wild West have been already told. Yet,
this one is something of a legend, the legend of the man
called John Zero, who - like the Phoenix - rose from the
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ashes. People say, that he had brought justice to the
slaves. He had freed them all from Jack Mordor, a
tyrannical owner of the gold mines and governor of
HellBerg city. Let's hear the stories of the legendary
John Zero, who lost his memory to find his salvation.
Our story takes place during the troubled times of the
battle for Arizona against the Spaniards to put another
star onto the flag, when Indians were turned into drunks
by immigrant predators stealing their land, yet another
legend rise up from the dust! The Hopi Indians voted for
Zero to become their final tribal leader and to arrange
their vengeance. Well it's just a legend, but behind
every legend is a kernel of truth... Dear reader, You're
in control... Come one! Come all! Come in and buck the
tiger...
Bibliophilia Obvious State Studio 2015-08-25
The Purple Violet of Oshaantu Neshani Andreas 2017-03-27
Through the voice of Mee Ali, readers experience the
rhythms and rituals of life in rural Namibia in
interconnected stories. In Oshaantu, a place where women
are the backbone of the home but are expected to submit
to patriarchal dominance, Mee Ali is happily married.
Her friend, Kauna, however, suffers at the hands of an
abusive husband. When he is found dead at home, many of
the villagers suspect her of poisoning him. Backtracking
from that time, the novel, with its universal appeal,
reveals the value of friendships, some of which are
based on tradition while others grow out of strength of
character, respect, and love.
Skills of the Australian Bushman Ron Edwards 1997
Following the success of the first book, people
contacted the author from all over Australia to add
their knowledge, resulting in a whole new book. It is
full of bush gadgets and explains how to cool and
preserve food, how to improvise bush lights, bush ovens,
making a cord girth and many other ideas used by the
pioneers to make life comfortable. It even includes
instructions for a simple rowing boat. 166 pages, 300
drawings.
Blueprint for Black Power Amos N. Wilson 1998 Afrikan
life into the coming millennia is imperiled by White and
Asian power. True power must nest in the ownership of
the real estate wherever Afrikan people dwell. Economic
destiny determines biologial destiny. 'Blueprint for
Black Power' details a master plan for the power
revolution necessary for Black survival in the 21st
century. White treatment of Afrikan Americans, despite a
myriad of theories explaining White behavior, ultimately
rests on the fact that they can. They possess the power
to do so. Such a power differential must be neutralized
if Blacks are to prosper in the 21st century ... Aptly
titled, 'Blueprint for Black Power' stops not at
critique but prescribes radical, practical theories,
frameworks and approaches for true power. It gives a
biting look into Black potentiality. (Back cover).
Rumi Demi 2009 Presents a life of the thirteenth-century
Sufi poet, describing his youth in Afghanistan and
Turkey, the importance of the three years he spent with
his spiritual teacher, his poetry, and his final
transformation into a mystic.
Pen & Ink James Hobbs 2019-06-01 Pen & Ink is packed
with page after page of bite-sized creative sketching
tips and accessible advice, and offers aspiring artists
the freedom to dip in and out for practical information
or flick through for fresh inspiration and ideas.
Exploring around 200 pieces of artwork by young
contemporary artists, Pen & Ink highlights and examines
the different techniques, qualities, and effects
relating to each piece. Organized into chapters
according to the technique exemplified (e.g.water
soluble, mixed media) artwork is featured large and
luscious, accompanied by extended captions, insightful
tips, and practical advice. A detailed index at the
front of the book also groups the paintings according to
three main categories: Principles (e.g. composition),
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Media, Type of sketch (e.g. abstract), and Subject (e.g.
nature). Listing each page where similar examples may be
found, this category index enables the reader to easily
identify and cross reference subjects that have been
painted in similar styles. Throughout the book, useful
information and practical tips are provided on a wide
range of topics such as tone, perspective, color, and
much more besides. Readers are encouraged to discover
the various ways in which similar subjects and styles
are executed by different artists, while also being
inspired to use the tips in the book as a way of
building on their existing skills. Offering a bold,
refreshing change from other run-of-the-mill art books,
Pen & Ink adopts the unique approach of accessing
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practical information via the images, focusing on the
way subjects can be treated using a whole range of
different drawing techniques, rather than looking at how
to master one single style. This gives the reader a much
wider skill set—allowing them to capture or create the
essence of any image in a variety of different ways.
The Land of Horses Janice N. Richards 2012-03-23 "The
Land of Horses is a book of poetry dedicated to the
freedom this country once had. It is to honor the horses
that roamed freely. It is to remember the many men and
women that worked with horses forging this country to
make it what it is today. But most of all it is in honor
of a beautiful animal that should never be forgotten,
mistreated, or misunderstood." -- Back cover.
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